
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

30 September 2011 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Shareholder,  
 

LaserBond Dividend Reinvestment Plan Reminder 
 

Today, the trading status in the shares of LaserBond (LBL) changed to ex-dividend (“XD”) in 
preparation for the record date of Friday 7 October. 
 
To date we have received approximately 40% of shareholders electing to fully participate in the 
Dividend Reinvestment Plan (DRP), and would like to thank you all for your quick response.  We 
would like to remind other shareholders that if you wish to participate in the DRP, Friday 7th 
October 2011 is the final day that the application forms can be received by Boardroom Pty Ltd 
(Boardroom). The application form was mailed to all shareholders several weeks ago. If you 
require another copy of the DRP Application form, it is available on our website: 
www.laserbond.com.au. 
 
Full details of the operation of the DRP are contained in the Terms and Conditions available on 
the website. 
 
Shareholders opting for a cash dividend must also respond to Boardroom by completing the 
“Request for Direct Crediting of Payments via EFT” form.  For Australian based shareholders, 
cash dividends will only be paid via Electronic Funds Transfer (EFT) to your nominated bank 
account.  If this form is not returned, payment of your dividends in the form of cash will not be able 
to be processed.  If you require another copy of the EFT form it is also available on our website.  
 
 
 

 
Matthew Twist 
Company Secretary  

http://www.laserbond.com.au/

